283 pembroke street west — p.o. box 1087
pembroke, ontario K8A 6Y6

tel: (613) 732-3687 — fax: (613) 732-9838
web: www. orpowercorp.com

August 29, 2013

Ms. Kirsten Walli
Board Secretary
Ontario Energy Board
PO Box 2319
26" Floor
2300 Yonge Street
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4
Re: Ottawa River Power Corporation
2014 Distribution Rate Application
EB-2013-0163

Dear Ms. Walli:

Ottawa River Power Corporation (ORPC) is requesting that the Ontario Energy Board grant an extension
to the deadline for the filing of its 2014 Distribution Rate Application. ORPC was placed in the 2™
Tranche with a filing deadline of September 13, 2013 and is seeking to delay this until October 1, 2013.
Ottawa River Power Corporation has just discovered a billing error that involves one of its larger interval
customers (in the >50KW class). Estimation indicates that this will materially affect the Group 1 deferral
account balances. ORPC wishes to fully quantify this and include it in the current year’s rate application
as it will change the 2012 deferral account balances.

Ottawa River Power Corporation respectfully submits this request.

Kind Regards,

T Whlee—

Jane Wilkinson-Donnelly, CMA
Chief Financial Officer

This document is being filed pursuant to the Board’s e-Filing Services.



